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More Info: I4Beyond.com

NEW STORMWATER POND AT EASTBOUND INTERSTATE 4 (I-4) REST AREA
FINANCIAL ID: 439682-3-52-01

A new stormwater pond near the eastbound Interstate 4 (I-4) rest area is being designed to accommodate additional stormwater runoff from the new I-4 auxiliary lane. The 
eastbound I-4 auxiliary lane is being constructed from the end of the I-4 Ultimate project to west of Lake Mary Boulevard. The new pond would remove the parking area for cars 
and trailers. The eastbound I-4 rest area will be modified to accommodate truck parking only. This proposed pond is going through review at this time, and is not yet confirmed.
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